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COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 63 
Sunday, 1 August 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

 

146 members of staff and outsourced contract service providers who were 

tested for COVID-19 infection on 24 July 2021 had a further test yesterday. 

We regret to inform you that 17 of them tested positive for infection with 

COVID-19. These are members of the essential staff working at the Club 

during the current Movement Control Order (MCO).  

 

As always, all relevant SOPs are being adhered to. 

 

The cases are as follows: 

 

INFECTED DEPARTMENT STATUS 

1 Men’s Changing Room 

Staff 1 Information Technology 

2 Field Department 

4 Field Contract Workers 

from outsourced contract service 

providers 

2 House Keeping 

5 Security 

2 Canteen Operators 

 

In light of these new positive cases, the Men’s and Ladies Changing Rooms 

will be closed until 10 August 2021. However, guest toilet facilities are 

available for use.  

 

Members who have been to the Club recently and think they may be at risk 

are advised to arrange for a COVID-19 test.  

 

Staff Vaccination Status 

The Club is working hard to ensure that we reach 100% full vaccination for all 

staff as soon as possible.  We are pleased to report the following details on our 

staff vaccination status. 
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Items Numbers 

Taken 1st dose vaccination  93 

Fully Vaccinated (completed 2 dose) 65 

Pending – registered for vaccine on mySejahtera 10 

Pregnant  1 

Refused 2 

Recently infected 10 

 

Vaccinated (1st and 2nd dose) 158 

Total Staff 181 

Percentage vaccinated 87% 

 

Please stay healthy and safe. 

 

#stayathome #kitajagakita 
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